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May 29, 2013

Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy
Common Sense Initiative Office

77 South High Street, 30" Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215-6117

Dear Mr. Hamlin,

The purpose of this memo is to provide you with an update to the Bureau of Motor Vehicles” (BMV) response to your
review and recommendations for Chapter 4501:1-3 (Motor Vehicle Dealers and Salespersons) completed on October 30,
2012,

Subsequent to the CSI review of the Chapter 4501:1-3 rule package, rules 4501:1-3-07 (Law enforcement report required
with application) and 4501:1-3-09 (Registrar shall deny license) were submitted without change as part of the Chapter
4501:1-3 rules package filed with JCARR on January 23, 2013. It was later learned that the materials incorporated by
reference were to be published in the rules; therefore the two above mentioned rules were subsequently withdrawn. The
agency has amended the rules to include all materials incorporated by reference. The amendments did not materially
change the rule or change the adverse impact to the regulated business community as described in the revised BIA
provided to CSI on April 3, 2013. The agency intends to file the rules with JCARR on Monday, June 17, 2013, as a new
filing.

Pursuant to R.C. 119.03, the Motor Vehicle Dealer Licensing Board (Board) plans to conduct a public hearing for 4501:1-
3-07 and 4501:1-3-09 on Thursday, July 25, 2013, at 10:00 a.m. at the Ohio Department of Public Safety, Hearing Room
109, 1970 West Broad Street, Columbus Ohio, 43223. The Board anticipates final-filing the rule Thursday, August 22,
2013, with an effective date of September 2, 2013.

Sincerely,

Bureau of Motor Vehicles C>D
Division of Titling Support and Dealer Licensing

Mission Statement
“to save lives, reduce injuries and economic loss, to administer Ohio’s motor vehicle laws and to preserve the safely
and well being of all citizens with the most cost-effective and service-oriented methods available.”
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December 11, 2012

Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy
Common Sense Initiative Office

77 South High Street, 30" Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215-6117

Dear Mr. Hamlin,

Thank you for your timely review of the business impact analysis for Chapter 4501:1-3 (Motor Vehicle Dealers and
Salespersons) of the Administrative Code. The Ohio Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV),
has received and read your review, recommendations, and conclusions.

On Monday, January 14, 2013, the Ohio Department of Public Safety intends to file Chapter 4501:1-3 and required
materials on behalf of the BMYV to the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review and the Legislative Service Commission.
The Motor Vehicle Dealer Licensing Board (Board) plans to conduct a public hearing for the one amended rule, 4501:1-3-
03, pursuant to R.C. 119.03 on Thursday, February 21, 2013, at 10:00 a.m. at the Ohio Department of Public Safety,
Motorcycle of Ohio room 134, 1970 West Broad Street, Columbus Ohio, 43223. The Board anticipates final-filing the

rule with an effective date of March 31, 2013.

Sincerely,

KO\»U’\Q&J\JJJQLU\ A
Kathleen Corrigan, Progra

Bureau of Motor Vehicle
Division of Titling Support and Dealer Licensing

Mission Statement
“fo save lives, reduce injuries and economic loss, to administer Ohio’s motor vehicle laws and to preserve the safety
and well being of all citizens with the most cost-effective and service-oriented methods available.”



